METROPOLITAN SCHOOL DISTRICT OF WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP

INDIANAPOLIS, INDIANA 46240

MEMORANDUM

To: 

Dr. James D. Mervilde, Superintendent

From:

Dana Kaminski, Principal, Greenbriar Elementary – 2009-2010
Re:

Grant Application: Teachers of Critical Languages Program

Date:

April 14, 2009
I would like to request approval for a grant submitted on behalf of Greenbriar Elementary School for a Chinese Exchange Teacher, through the Teachers of Critical Languages Program run by the Bureau of Educations and Cultural Affairs.  This grant will provide the exchange teacher with a total living allowance of $28,000, and also provide a monthly stipend to a mentor teacher, Amy Sutton.   

The grant will allow Greenbriar School to provide Chinese language instruction for students in grades 3-5 throughout the 2009-2010 school year if it is awarded. Award announcements will be made in the end of May. 

If School Board members have questions or need additional information, please let me know.

We are grateful to you and the MSDWT School Board for your support in this process.

